
Deb Iversen <diversen@sd44.org>

Fwd: FOIA request

Kristin Bullock <kbullock@sd44.org> Tue, May 13, 2025 at 9:39 AM
To: Toni Renken <renken.toni@gmail.com>
Cc: Neil Perry <nperry@sd44.org>, Deb Iversen <diversen@sd44.org>

Dear Mr. Renken, 

We received your FOIA request for:

The number of early enrollment to kindergarten applicants for Butterfield Elementary School for the 2024/2025 and the
2025/2026 academic year and the number of applicants that were granted early enrollment for each academic year. 

In response to your request, we are providing the following information:

For the 2024/2025 school year, there were no early enrollment applicants or denials for Butterfield Elementary School.

For the 2025/2026 school year, there was one early enrollment applicant and one denial for Butterfield Elementary School.

Sincerely,
Kristin Bullock
FOIA Deputy
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